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Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 2 0 0 

1 0 0 0 

2 1 1 0 

3 1 0 0 

4 1 0 0 

5 4 2 0 

6 5 0 0 

7 5 0 0 

8 10 1 0 

9 6 1 0 

10 9 4 0 

11 11 4 0 

12 28 9 2 

Totals: 83 22 2 

 

 

On June 7th, we held our graduation ceremony and end of the year celebration for our 

students and their families.  The event was well attended.  This year, we had nine 

graduates.  That is a 125% increase over our four graduates last year.  All of our 

graduates this year were 5th, 6th, or 7th year seniors.  None of them graduated with their 

cohort and all of them expressed surprise at their own accomplishments.  For three of our 

graduates, this was their last chance; they turned 21 this year.  We are very pleased that 

we were able to help all of our graduates reach their goals. 

 

Overall, we have had a very successful school year and we look forward to continuing 

our service to students and families in 2014-2015. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


